
 

2 December 2021 
 
 
Gerry Hetet 
fyi-request-17059-1a5c2f06@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 
Tēnā koe Gerry 
 
I refer to your request received on 6 October 2021, which has been considered under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), for the following information: 
 

Could you please provide me with any communication (digital and written 
including emails and letters) in relation to the Proposed National Erebus 
Memorial with Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei. 

 

This information is released to you subject to some material being withheld under 
section 9(2)(a) of the OIA, to protect the privacy of natural persons. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
Brodie Stubbs 
Manager, Te Pae Mahara 
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